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EPP Screening Committee Meeting Minutes 
April 29, 2019 | Hill 339 | 4:00 p.m. 

 

Present: Pamela Correll (COE), Kim Dubree, Jessica Elliott (CHPA), Karen Engler, Tuesda 
Roberts (COE), Becky Swearingen (COE) 
Not Present: Melanie Carden-Jessen (CNAS), Andrew Homburg (COAL), Jim Hutter (COA), 
Diana Piccolo (COE) 
Guest: Fatih Benzer (COAL) 
 

I. Call to order 
Dr. Swearingen called the meeting to order at 4:01 p.m. 
 

II. Approval of minutes 
The April 1, 2019 meeting minutes stand approved. 

 
III. Review of Curricular Proposals 

 
COURSE CHANGES 
ELE 425: Methods of Teaching Communication Arts in Elementary Schools 
 A representative is not present. There is a change from two to three credit hours.  
 Motion to recommend. Second. Discussion. Motion carried. 
 
COU 781: Secondary School Counseling Internship and COU 783: Elementary School 

 Counseling Internship 
 A representative is not present. There are formatting issues and clarification is needed 

 as discussed at the April 1 meeting. It does not appear that changes have been made. 
 No action taken. Dr. Swearingen will discuss the proposals with the author. 
 
PROGRAM CHANGES 
Art & Design-BSED 
 Dr. Fatih Benzer spoke to the proposal. ART 359, Digital Photography, is being added 

 to the list of electives. This does not increase the number of credit hours for the 
 program. This course will need to be added to the matrix. 

 Motion to recommend. Second. Discussion. Motion carried. 
 
Teaching English/Speakers of Other Languages 
 The EPP Screening Committee recommended this proposal but the Special Education 

 program voiced concerns regarding SPE 310 and SPE 340 at the April EPPC and the 
 proposal was tabled. However, this committee is not aware of any conversations that 
 took place between Special Education and TESOL. The SPE courses have been part of 
 the TESOL program for quite some time. The Committee agrees to bring this forward 



 

 

 to the May 8 EPPC for a vote. Dr. Swearingen will discuss the proposal with Dr. 
 Arthaud. 

 
IV. Old Business 

No report. 
 

V. New Business 
No report. 
 

VI. Adjournment 
Dr. Swearingen adjourned the meeting at 4:18 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted by Vicki Kramer 
 

 


